
 
 
 
 

BARGAINING MEETING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that on  

Thursday, September 24, 2020 

from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 

representatives of the School Board of Orange County, Florida, 

and representatives of the Orange County Classroom Teachers 

Association will meet to engage in negotiations regarding 

wages, and terms and conditions of employment. 

 
The meeting is open to the public. 

 
Due to the current COVID-19 conditions, this meeting will be 

conducted remotely. The link to access the meeting is: 

https://aft.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vAS8tn0zSOOK6CB2zlblIg 
Password:  521663 
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